Roads. Water and Sewer Report 10-9-18

The mudslide behind the tank was removed.
An estimated 100 cubic yards of material was placed on Pine Way and Cedar streets as
part of a shoulder widening project.

The material around the auxiliary tank will have to be removed by hand before the
ground freezes.

The contaminated pea gravel around the base of the tank will need to be replaced
before winter. A stockpile of gravel will be placed near the water box for future events.
No other issues with roads, water or sewer to report on.
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